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July 20, 2023 
 
  
Dear Robles Family:  
  
           Welcome back to those returning, and a special welcome to those joining our family. We are 
excited about rebooting Robles Elementary for this upcoming 23-24 school year. We know change can 
be difficult, and having a previous way of functioning with now a new way of thinking can be 
overwhelming. Your participation and voice are essential. You will see a fresh new look to Robles 
inside and out this year.  
  
Your new administration for the 23-24 school year are visionaries looking to innovate & change the 
learning environment, increase academic outcomes, and consider the whole child by ensuring equity in 
our way of work. We desire transparency, honesty, and civility to ensure children thrive. We believe 
education is a gift; collaboration is a necessity, and respect for the families we serve is critical. We 
hope you will email, make an appointment, or call us so we can communicate effectively with our 
most important clientele, you. 
  
Sincerely, 

C. Harris L. Evans 
Dr. Harris     &   Mrs. Evans  
Principal   Assistant Principal  

 
Robles Elementary  
4405 E Slight Ave  
Tampa FL 33610  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


